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THE   

 

 

FOTOS MEETING
Minutes of meeting held on 16th January 2024
Present: R Dobinson, C Farrow, L Kipling, H Crawford, C Farrow, C Lock, V Ross, G Spence, C Irvine, E Williams
Apologies: C Ryman, R Farrow
MEETING TOOK PLACE IN SCHOOL
Welcome 
VR welcomed everyone to meeting 
RD reviewed and all agreed with last AGM Minutes. 

Chairs report
VR said nothing to report
Treasurers Report – CF
CF shared financial report detailing monies incoming and outgoing.

Two large amounts shown on the incomings of £1,396.09 and £1,200.00 are reserved to be spent on our sensory garden and some new gym equipment respectively. This is for CW, ES and JB to purchase through FOTOS as they arranged the funding. 

As of January 2024, current funds area available: 

Current account £5127.37
Business Account £3300.27

Total available to spend: £8427.27 
A full hand over with regards to Treasurer post has been completed from HC to CF 

It was shared that a donation of £200 from the Masons has gone into the school fund. 

Signatories - RD
This was discussed as with election of new officers the cheque book signatures will need amending. After some discussion around what was required, it was decided CF would sort removal of AE and LD from list of signatories and RD and CF would be added.

This will result in 4 available signatories on the FOTOS account:

HC, VR, RD, CF

Minibuses – RD

RD shared with committee the subject of the school minibuses and how they are now all old and at any given point there seems to be one or more out of action. It was discussed whether we could set up a long term fundraising programme to purchase a new vehicle.
HC said that historically companies would contact school to see if they were in the market for a new vehicle and offer contacts etc. Just giving and Crowd funding were discussed. GS to look into grant options and also look into National Lottery funding, Masonic Guild support (DF) and contacting Hays Travel.

CF said he would make some contact with firms he was involved with to see if any sponsor funding available.  
RD said Prom has been booked with Spennymoor Town Hall for Fri June 21st 2024. A deposit of £100 need to secure booking. Cheque needs signing.

GS to apply for the £500 community grant when it becomes available.

GS shared news about ASDA community Officer offering to pay for Prom balloon arrangement and also donuts for our donut wall that has been built in school. 
Funding Requests
RD read out letter requesting FOTOS to support the purchase of a table top laser cutting machine which will benefit the school and students across the curriculum.

Cost - £400 for machine and safety cover.

All agreed to support request.  
A.O.B:  

Pie and Pea bingo night arranged for 20th March 2024. VR to contact Hockings for pies at discounted price. Usual tombola will be set up and bingo prizes for children to be sorted (VR/LK).
Parent coffee mornings planned for:

Wed 31st Jan – GS to show Relax Kids to parents

Wed 27th March – CG to show mindfulness for Parents

Wed 19th June – GS to look into Durham Carers Support attending. 

Summer BBQ planned for Fri 5th July 2024

RD to contact Amelia (Ami Leigh music)

CF to be BBQ chef (ask DH too)

VR to sort burgers etc from Hockings

Possibility of few stalls at event too
All information regarding events to be communicated to parents by RD with the Support of TS 

Next Meeting: 5th March 2024 4pm
Meeting to be held on Tuesday 5th March 2024 4pm at The Oaks Secondary School 
Minutes typed up by C Irvine
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